11/11/22,12:16 PM Foundation for Individual Rights in Education Mail - Letter

Aaron Terr <aaron.terr@thefire.org>

Letter

Scoggins, Matthew <scoggins@utk.edu> Thu, Nov 3, 2022 at 8:15 AM
To: "aaron.terr@thefire.org" <aaron.terr@thefire.org>

Dear Mr. Terr,

In response to your e-mail to Chancellor Plowman, the University has no diversity initiatives that violate the First Amendment rights
and academic freedom of prospective and current faculty. While we appreciate FIRE’s interest in this area, we are not aware of
expressions of concern about these issues from any prospective or current faculty member.

Matthew Scoggins

Chief of Staff

Office of the Chancellor

829 Andy Holt Tower

1331 Circle Park Drive
Knoxville, Tennessee 37996
I
I
scoggins@utk.edu

chancellor.utk.edu
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